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Testing Results 

Sherwood Oaks conducted asymptomatic testing (no presence of illness) of health 

center residents and employees on campus this week. Of the 96 residents tested, all 

results were negative. We have learned through this testing that one of our non-

clinical employees has tested positive for COVID-19. 

 

This employee is in good health and not currently working on campus. Additional 

testing is required for this person prior to returning to work. We conducted contact 

tracing and no resident has been identified as being exposed.   

 

This type of news can cause concern and anxiety. We will continue to follow our 

infection control and campus screening processes to ensure we maintain a healthy 

living and working environment. And, as always, you are welcome to contact me at 

ext. 8467 or mcpeekaj@upmc.edu with any questions. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 
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